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HARVEY CEDARS, NJ                Tuesday, March 21, 2017 
 

PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING 
INSTALLATION OF PUBLIC WATER WELL 

 
 

The public hearing, held in the meeting room of the Harvey Cedars Municipal Building located 

at 7606 Long Beach Boulevard, Harvey Cedars, was called to order by the Borough Engineer 

Frank Little at 5:00pm.  Deputy Mayor Judith Gerkens and Borough Clerk Daina Dale were 

present.  

 

The Deputy Mayor asked all to rise for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

This public hearing was called pursuant to the provisions of the Open Public Meetings Act and 

pursuant to NJAC 7:22-10.10 and is in conjunction with the NJ Environmental Infrastructure 

Financing Program.  Notice was published in the Beach Haven Times on February 16, 2017. 

 

The project to be undertaken by the Borough will be located on the Municipal owned lands 

located at the Borough Hall Municipal Complex at 7606 Long Beach Blvd and West 76th for 

the installation of a test well, construction of a new public water supply well and well building, 

and approximately 520 linear feet of water distribution piping and pavement repair.  Projected 

project cost is estimated at $1,000,300.00. 
 

Deputy Mayor Gerkens opened the hearing to the public. 

 

Harvey Cedars Police Chief Robert Burnaford was present.  No members of the public were 

in attendance.   

 

The Chief reviewed the plans with the Deputy Mayor and Engineer.  The Chief noted that the 

proximity of the new well to the police headquarters will make it the safest water well in the 

State.   

 

There were no other comments. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:15pm. 

 


